
SCITECH SHOWCASE 

On the 23rd 

January, aspiring 

scientists from Y5 

visited the annual 

Scitech showcase 

which took place 

at Plymouth 

University. 

The event was 

supported by the 

Children’s 

University. 

We had fun with bubbles and 

used them to look at the 

structure of 3D shape. 

We used microscopes 

and identification 

tools to find out how 

many different types 

of fern grows in Britain. 

There was a 

chance to 

explore maths 

and 

probablility 

through some 

games.  

We explored how 

technology can 

control a variety of 

different objects. 

This visit  has 

changed my 

mind about 

going to 

University. 

I  loved going on the 

Segway. I  would like to 

go to University to 

become a vet. 

I  am interest ing in 

studying 

engineering at 

University. 

I  liked looking 

at the leaves 

in the 

magnifying 

glass. 



 

 


